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New Spelling Words
    time     lake     home     game    nose

 rake     made     erase    hose    became         
High Frequency Words

         long           called
     most
Spelling Test on Friday
This Week’s Homework 
Monday: No School – Labor Day
Tuesday: Spelling Homework 
Wednesday: Read 15 min.
Thursday: Read 15 min.

Wear red, white and blue tomorrow
Friday: Spelling Test/Poetry Binder
Notes
*A Virtual Open House will be coming soon via email! Be on the look out for it! (
*Be sure to read the note coming home about Grandparent’s Day – Thanks!

*Reminder that if your child could please bring a water bottle to school each day, it would be much appreciated. The water fountains are not accessible here at school. Please send water since if the fountains were accessible it would be a water break. It would be so helpful if it could be filled at home each morning. Also, please be sure that it has a cap that will not leak. Much appreciated!

*Be sure to wear red, white, and blue to school on Friday for Patriot Day!

      Monday, September 7, 2020
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Last Week’s Highlights





Last Week’s Highlights





In Reading last week, students enjoyed the story How Many Stars in the Sky? We learned what makes a text realistic fiction. We also focused on describing and understanding the setting of the story. 











Last week we practiced CVC words. (Consonant-Vowel-Consonant) We learned that these words have a short vowel sound. Ex: hot, six, map, etc.





Our academic vocabulary we will be working with during Unit One of our reading series is: affect, different, compare, location and region. We talked about how a setting can affect what the characters do.





In Math we have been practicing making a ten to add/subtract within 100. We are getting better at knowing our number bonds that equal ten. Ex: 1and 9, 2 and 8, 3 and 7, 4 and 6, 5 and 5.








We took our first spelling test. We are enjoying the spelling app on our iPads called Spelling City.














